Dear Cinque Ports Club Member,

We hope you are all healthy and well in these trying times.

Unfortunately, due to the latest update from the government at the weekend, we have taken the hard decision to
close the club until the restriction have eased.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our members a safe and Happy Christmas and we look forward to
seeing you all once things have changed.

Cheers to everyone
from all the Staff and Committee at The Cinque Ports Club

=S AN N "

L 2 VTR & | i . ._| .r"' ot g r f’
}“M“ ! i LN ,‘\Si A "].\1 ‘_I l 4 g ;" . A -‘I;.:_ :}‘”.!..j:l "y Ilz f;. ;1:.. ] ’JMW!?’#
4 ',‘ff, & "_._‘;' §

9
®

:l |

|
1 f g e A ! -

HaPPy new vear
¥* e &5



